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                25th August 2022 
 
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,  
 
RE: ENROLMENT INTO SIXTH FORM  
        
We are delighted that your son/daughter has chosen Holy Family Sixth Form for their 
next step in education. We are looking forward to guiding and helping them on their 
journey through sixth form.  
 
Transition material to prepare students for their new subjects was given out during 
the taster sessions but is also available on the school website. We ask that students 
complete this and return it to their subject teachers on their first lesson back. This 
material will get them started on thinking about their chosen subject and preparing 
them for the work that will come in September.  
   
The enrolment into Holy Family 6th Form will take place on Tuesday 6th September 
from 9am-12pm, with lessons starting on Thursday 8th September, with an 8.45am 
start for assembly. A school bus will run from Tuesday 6th September and will pick up 
at 12pm on this day, please see website for details of route and timings. Please 
return the following things on enrolment day: 
 

• Signed Uniform Policy 

• Signed Sixth Form Contract 

• Completed Questionnaire 

• Completed Personal Information Form 
 

 
We look forward to welcoming you into our Sixth Form on the 7th September. Enjoy 
your last couple of weeks of holiday.  In the meantime, if you have any further 
questions, my email address is g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Gill Beddow  
 
Head of Sixth Form 
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